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There is no obligation to buy a ticket! 

Christmas hampers 
 

We will once again be holding a raffle for two luxury Christmas hampers! 

Raffle tickets can be purchased via Parentpay at £5 each - every single penny goes straight back to the school 

so please feel free to buy as many tickets as you like! The deadline for ticket sales is Wednesday 14th 

December at 10am. The grand draw will take place with the children during our Christmas lunch on 

Wednesday 14th December.  Good luck! 

 

 

 


